
Shaheed Bhagat Singh Evening College 
(University of Delhi) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

gth January, 2024 

All the students of the College are hereby informed that they are 
required to accesS their visiting profile by 
https://saksham.sbsce.sitslive.com and change their respective 

passwords. They are also required to select their subject 
combinations (SEC/VAC/DSE/GE) for the upcoming semester 

within three days of receiving their login details on their 

In case of any queries/difficulties in using the portal, they can 

send an email to erp.query@sbse.du.ac.in . 

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 
Principal 

respective emails. 
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